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BY EMAIL 
 
September 20, 2021 
 
Ms. Christine E. Long  
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
Registrar@oeb.ca 
 
 
Dear Ms. Long: 
 
Re: Ontario Energy Board (OEB) Staff Submission 
 North Bay Hydro Distribution Limited 
 Cost of Service Application 
 OEB File Number: EB-2020-0043 

 
Pursuant to the OEB’s Decision and Order dated September 9, 2021, North Bay Hydro 
Distribution Limited (North Bay Hydro) filed a Draft Rate Order (DRO) with supporting 
material on September 16, 2021.  

OEB staff has reviewed the DRO and has confirmed that North Bay Hydro has 
appropriately implemented the OEB’s findings and the direction set out in the Decision 
and Order. 

Yours truly, 
 
Original Signed By 
 
 
 
 
Jerry Wang 
Advisor – Major Rate Applications and Consolidations 
 
cc: All parties in EB-2020-0043  
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